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Mark Christense

2011 Marshall Street

Houston, Texas 77098-2738

January 27, 2000

Dear Mark/Porcelana:

I hope this letter finds you healthy or at least well on the road to recovery.  I was very sorry to hear that you weren't feeling well and couldn’t come to the Briar Patch for the GCAM fundraiser Sunday evening.

I would like to say how much we appreciate your contribution to our fund raising efforts for the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum recently.   The afghan was simply beautiful and was, of course, the highlight of the raffle prizes for the evening.  In fact, as things sometimes go, the winner of the afghan was also part of the couple who has donated a copy machine to GCAM.  

It was a very exciting evening for all, especially for the officers/members of GCAM, as it was the first fund raising effort for the new organization and there were so many willing to do so much in our behalf.  We raised, including the raffle ticket sales and a new membership, over $500.  Everyone involved seemed to give 110% to the audience and the energy level was phenomenal.  It's a shame you couldn't have been there.

Thank you so much for your beautiful contribution to the evening [which, I admit, after seeing it I was hoping to win for myself--though I would have had to pass on it in favour of someone else winning].  Maybe we'll see you at your next show!

Sincerely, 

Judy Reeves

Secretary

